
 

 

 

 

You are invited to join your fellow club members for a great new club adventure happening in 
late April or early May. 

The opportunity to participate in the first annual BOWLING BLOWOUT will take place at Langford 
Lanes in the VIP private lounge and separate bowling lanes. There is an excellent food menu and 
bar available to add to the immense fun of actually bowling. A grand prize will be awarded for the 
best and worst scores. Will have an enhance 50/50 as well. 

You don’t have to bowl to join in. This event provides an excellent opportunity to mix with 109 club 
members, both new and seasoned.  Promises to be loads of fun for everyone and we hope to see 
you there! It will be an afternoon event. 

This event will be hosted in part by the Early Ford V8 Club and financed by the Don Macpherson 
Activity Fund. 

We need to have your RSVP no later than March 11, the next club meeting date. Should we be 
unable to meet a quota the event will be cancelled. The venue is always booked up early so….  

 

PLEASE RESPOND BY EMAIL, TEXT MESSAGE OR PHONE TO ANY OF THE FOLLOWING. 

MIKE MORTIMER  250 477 0547 / 250 857 0093  rockymort33@gmail.com 

STEVE PEABODY  250 217 7999    steve.peabody6@gmail.com 

CHRIS CHOWN  250 595 0312 / 778 679 7937  cdchown@outlook.com  
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